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Raszka Shelley

From: Justine Tullos <justinetullos@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 9:39 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

Dear Ms. Raszka, 

I absolutely oppose the rhetoric in this bill which would condemn the Gray Wolf from ever being included on 
the threatened and endangered species list in Oregon.   

Sincerely, 
Justine Tullos 


